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GENERAL
MAY DAY COURT 
All students interested in trying out for this year's May Day court, please come to an informational meeting on 
Tuesday, October 19 during morning recess in C102.  Please see Ms. Kaleohano if you cannot make it.  Mahalo. - 
K. Kaleohano
SPAIN & ITALY SPRING BREAK 2011 
Attention: ALL interested AND those already registered for Mr. Mateo’s Spain & Italy trip, please attend a meeting 
Thursday, 10/21 at 5 pm in our Library.  The Rep. will be flying in for our meeting.  Please bring a parent to sign 
for your packets. - J. Mateo
COMPASS PLACEMENT TEST UPDATE 
Effective Monday  October  18,  Social Security Card is NO longer required to  take the Compass Test. You only 
need to know your SSN when you come in to Q-203 to sign up for testing. - G. Victorine
HAWAII COMMUNITY COLLEGE KAMA'AINA APPLICATIONS 
SENIORS,  HCC Kama'aina Admission Applications are now available at Q-203. (Compass Placement Test Room). 
- G. Victorine
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII REGENTS AND PRESIDENTIAL SCHOLARSHIPS 
Seniors!! The University of Hawaii would like to announce that the application process for the 2011 UHawaii 
Regents and Presidential Scholarships are now open. The scholarships cover full tuition to any  UH campus for up 
to 4 yrs, $4,000 per year stipend, and one-time$2000 travel grant. To qualify, applicants must have SAT combined 
score of at least 1950 on all three sections or ACT composite score of at least 29; GPA - 3.5 in academic subjects; 
extracurricular achievements. For more information and access to the online  application,  please visit 
www.hawaii.edu/raps.  Deadline:  February 1, 2011. - N. Okinaka

SPORTS
JV BOY'S SOCCER 
All 9th and 10th graders interested in participating in JV boy's soccer for the upcoming 2010-2011 season, will be 
having mandatory practices starting on Wednesday, October 20th, 3:15 to 6:15 at the WHS soccer field.  
Participants must bring both soccer cleats and running shoes.  A current physical form and parent consent form must 
be turned in prior to participation.  If you have any questions or concerns, please see Coach Dave in R204. - D. 

Urakami

MEETINGS
KEY CLUB 
General membership meeting today during lunch at Q-201 (Sato's).  If you are unable to attend, you must submit a 
written note to your grade level board director.  Please be prompt as doors will close at 12:30. - K. Sato
SPAIN & ITALY REGISTRATION MEETING 
Registered Spain & Italy participants please attend a meeting Thursday, 10/21 at 5 pm in our Library; the Rep. will 
be flying in for our meeting.  Please bring a parent to sign for your packets. - J. Mateo
ART CLUB 
Meeting on Wednesday, October 20th, in H-101 during lunch recess. We will be discussing t-shirts, and service 
project.   Please be prompt.  Thank you - S. Shiigi
LEO CLUB 
General membership meeting today in B-102 during lunch. - J. Hosaka
SOPHOMORE WINTER PROGRAM 
There will be a meeting for all sophomores participating with the Winter Program Tuesday during 1st recess. - B. 
Wuertley
JUNIOR CLASS COUNCIL MEETING 
There will be a Junior Class Council Meeting on Thursday, October 21, 2010 in D-203 during lunch recess.  All 



chairpersons and English representatives please attend. - K. Uyeda
FEA 
Meeting, today, 1st recess, U202 - Y. Bright-Poai
INTERACT MEETING TODAY 
Please wear your Interact shirts to the meeting at lunch recess today.   We have a special speaker on the nursing 
profession.  We also will be discussing the rest of the year's events.  See you at the library. - G. Kobayashi
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